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November and December 2024 Prayer Letter

Dear Friends and Supporters,

We have reached a very important milestone in our deputation journey. In November
we reached 95% of our full support, and with the approval of our Pastor and our
Mission Board we have officially concluded deputation! We praise the Lord for all He
has done for us these past four years and for all that He will continue to do in our
ministry. We also want to thank all of our supporters, both in prayer and finances,
who have made this possible. We are on track to launch our church plant early 2025.
PLEASE PRAY for all of the details as we work towards this important moment in the
life of our ministry.

In December we began our “Hope for Riverside” campaign as we near the start of
our church plant. We have mailed out 500 postcards, and began passing out 2,500
door hangers, and have put out yard signs all throughout the La Sierra section of
Riverside. These flyers have a QR code with a link to our website where I give a
video presentation of the gospel. PLEASE PRAY for people to respond to the
gospel message presented both in the literature and in the video.

We had a wonderful Christmas season in our ministry here in Riverside. Our Bible
study continues to do well, but we would like to see more people attend. PLEASE PRAY for our Bible study to
grow with more people attending. On December 20 our family went Christmas caroling in our neighborhood.
The Lord blessed this event in such a great way. Every family we visited was greatly
encouraged by our presence and by the carols we sang. Each family received a small
gift and a gospel tract. Not every family we visited is Christian, so PLEASE PRAY for
the families we visited to respond to our outreach.

We want to wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Thank you, as always, for your continued prayers and support for our family and
ministry.

For the glory of the Lord Jesus Christ,
The Ward Family
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